
Monica Gomez 

600 Stone Canyon Dr. 

Las Cruces, NM 88011 

monica.b.gomez12@gmail.com 

575-635-0324 

 

May 12, 2016 

 

New Mexico Secretary of State 

Ethics Division, Bureau of Elections 

325 Don Gaspar, Suite 300 

Santa Fe, NM 87501 

Re: Monica Gomez vs. Mark D’AŶtoŶio 

 

Dear Ms. Bailey, 

I haǀe attaĐhed additioŶal eǀideŶĐe agaiŶst the ĐaŵpaigŶ to eleĐt Mark D’AŶtoŶio iŶ regards to the flǇer 
circulated at a Democratic Party of Dona Ana County event. Attached is a screen shot of the same flyer 

posted oŶ Mr. D’AŶtoŶio’s sisters FaĐeďook page. The post has siŶĐe ďeeŶ deleted ďut it ǁas the first 
instance of the picture being posted to Facebook as far as my research has concluded. Several other 

iŶdiǀiduals seeŵ to haǀe posted the piĐture after Lisa D’AŶtoŶio posted the flǇer piĐture. Ms. D’AŶtoŶio 
seeŵs to ďe heaǀilǇ iŶǀolǀed iŶ her ďrother’s ĐaŵpaigŶ aŶd posted the eǆaĐt piĐture that ǁas theŶ 
distributed several days later at the Democratic Party event. Also, if I am not mistaken the pictures could 

be from an internal server left by Amy Orlando or Susana Martinez when either was the 3rd Judicial 

District Attorney. If the pictures are from the server, I would ask how there were made available for this 

flyer without Mr. D’Antonio’s knowledge. I would ask that the Secretary of State further investigate this 

flǇer aŶd its disseŵiŶatioŶ. If Mr. D’AŶtoŶio ǁas Ŷot iŶǀolǀed iŶ its distriďutioŶ I ǁould like to kŶoǁ ǁho 
was due to the illegal printing and distribution of the flyer without political disclosure statements.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Monica Gomez  

 

 

 

 



 


